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Just wanted you to know that I love the idea of the new bridge with light rail under it.  I think having the 
rail go up through town would be a big boost for the businesses. I’ve seen what amazing changes it’s 
made to the neighborhoods in Portland and they have all improved because of it.
Sandra 
 

 
Sandra Hoyt
Administrative Assistant
Vancouver Symphony Orchestra             
PO Box 525
Vancouver, WA  98666-0525
 
Phone:  (360) 735-7278
Fax:      (360) 906-0355
www.vancouversymphony.org
 

The mission of the Vancouver Symphony Orchestra is to enhance the quality of life in 
Southwest Washington

by providing symphonic music of the highest caliber in live performances,
and through music education in the schools, the concert halls, and throughout the 

community.
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